
 
 

BEALS  ASSOCIATES PLLC  

  70 Portsmouth Ave. 

  Suite 2, 3rd flr. 

  Stratham, N.H. 03885 

  603 – 583 - 4860 

Fax:  583 - 4863 

 

April 15, 2014 

 

Job #NH-193.1 River’s Peak Subdivision 

 

Chairman, Planning Board 

Town of Barrington 

333 Calef Highway 

Barrington, NH  03825 

 

Re:   Proposed Major Subdivision,  

 Boulder Drive and New Bow Lake Road 

 

Dear Mr. Chairman and Board Members: 

 

This is written to formalize a request for continuance with regard to the referenced subdivision.  

 

We are currently scheduled to be present at the April 15th Planning Board 

hearing and have not received engineering comments from Dubios & King for the 

project since our last submittal on April 2nd. We would respectfully request to be 

continued to the next available hearing.  

 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

BEALS ASSOCIATES, PLLC 

 

 

Scott D. Cole 

Senior Project Manager 

 

cc:   Tim Mason, Cabernet Builders 


